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Comment Type TR
Given the fact that this is supposed to be a simple extraction of LAG into a separate 
standard, it is inappropriate to re-root the management arc.  And actually in Annex 6A and 
Annex 6B it is not.

SuggestedRemedy
Change this note back to the original text in 802.3-2005

ACCEPT IN PRINCIPLE. 

The note is indeed incorrect as the arcs have not been deprecated. There however doesn't 
seem to be much point including the old note either. Based on this the note will simply be 
deleted.

Comment Status A

Response Status W

Parsons, Glenn Nortel

Response
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Comment Type TR
Given the fact that this is supposed to be a simple extraction of LAG into a separate 
standard, it is inappropriate to re-root the management arc.  And actually in Annex 6A and 
Annex 6B it is not.

SuggestedRemedy
Change this note back to the original text in 802.3-2005

ACCEPT IN PRINCIPLE. 

See comment #46. This note will simply be deleted.

Comment Status A

Response Status W

Parsons, Glenn Nortel

Response

# 44Cl 06C SC 6C.6 P 146  L 29

Comment Type ER
The REFERENCES in the MIB have changed.  So the MIB has changed.  You must at 
least change the date, and possibly add a REVISION line to acknowledge the original.  And 
we may want to change the WG name as well...

SuggestedRemedy
Change the LAST-UPDATED date to today
Add a REVISON line for the original version noting it was published in 802.3ad
Add another REVISION line with today's date indicating that the references were updated 
as a result of moving to a separate document.
Finally, update the CONTACT-INFO to point to 802.1 WG and  update the DESCRIPTION 
to 802.1AX

ACCEPT. 

Comment Status A

Response Status W

Parsons, Glenn Nortel

Response

# 45Cl 06C SC 6C.6 P 148  L 19

Comment Type ER
The REFERNECES in the MIB have changed to match the refeerences in 802.1AX which 
is appropriate.  However the preamble 'IEEE 802.3 Subclause' is no longer correct.  And it 
is not necessary since the MIB is part of the standard that it is managing.

SuggestedRemedy
Delete 'IEEE 802.3 Subclause' from the REFERENCE lines of the MIB throughout the MIB

ACCEPT. 

Comment Status A

Response Status W

Parsons, Glenn Nortel

Response
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